
 
 

 
 
 
 

Brambles Primary Academy COVID update 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

Following the recent announcement that we will be entering Tier 2 of COVID 
restrictions on Wednesday 14th October we would like to advise you how this will 
effect you in the community: 
 

These are the Tier 2 restrictions from Wednesday: 
 You cannot have people you do not live with over to your house 
 You cannot visit anyone else’s house 
 You cannot socialise with anyone outside your household in pubs, restaurants 

or any other indoor setting 
 You can still meet up to six people in a private garden or public outdoor 

setting, such as a park 
 Social distancing and the 10pm curfew will be maintained 

 

Over the past few months, we have worked incredibly hard to ensure that we keep 
our staff and children as safe as possible during this pandemic. In order to prevent 
any outbreaks wherever possible we have taken the decision to implement the 
following rules: 
 

1. Please ensure that only one person drops off or collects your children each 
day. We ask that you do not bring any secondary pupils on site during this 
time. This is to limit the number of visitors and minimize the contact between 
groups. 

2. Wherever possible, we would advise the use of masks whilst on site. 
3. Please support the school by following government guidelines and not 

socialising in the community or having sleep overs/parties in the coming 
weeks. We ask this so that we can keep the children as safe as possible and 
prevent bubbles being contaminated. 

 

I appreciate this may cause slight inconvenience for some, however until this 
pandemic is over we have no option but to remain alert and follow recommended 
guidelines in order to ensure our pupils are safe at school. Brambles Primary 
Academy thank you for your continued support during this time.   
 

Stay safe. 
Best wishes  
Ms Karen Gleave   
 

 
 

            
                     


